
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The Pacific Grove Unified School District Governing Board will hold 
a public hearing on Thursday, April 4, 2024, pursuant to Education 
Code Section 60119 and 60422:  

PUBLIC DISCLOSURE OF PACIFIC GROVE HIGH SCHOOL:

Hole's Essentials of Human Anatomy and Physiology, High School 2nd Edition

National Geographic,  American Government, Cengage Learning Inc. 2022

AP Government and Politics: American Government- Stories of a Nation, bfw 
publishers 2021

The hearing will be held during the regular Board meeting, which 
begins at 6:30 p.m. Please visit our website at www.pgusd.org for 

the link to attend the meeting virtually. 

Copies of the Pacific Grove High School's three textbook will be 
available for public viewing beginning Thursday, March 21, 2024 
through Thursday, April 18, 2024 at www.pgusd.org.   

For more information, please contact Buck Roggeman, Director of 
Curriculum and Special Projects at 831-646-6520 or 
broggeman@pgusd.org.
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